
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th April 2024 

 

Mr Amit Garg 

CanadaDonate.ca 

 

 

Dear Sir,  

 

Sub : Purified drinking water distribution camp for devotees 

 

We thank you once again for the continuous encouragement and financial support you 

extend for community services undertaken by us in India.  

We are pleased to inform you that as in the past, this year also our organisation will 

celebrate the auspicious Bengali New Year Day (Pahela Boisakh) on 14th April 2024 in 

our own way. 

Pujas and rituals are held all over the state at temples to celebrate the beginning of a 

new year. We will organize drinking water distribution camp for all devotees at Kali 

Temple (Lake Kalibari) in Kolkata. As we are already into the hot summer days, we 

will start early morning and serve purified drinking water till noon. We expect to serve 
more than thousand people. 

We hope you will support the cause. Estimated expenses for the program is around 

INR 7,000/- to 8,000/- depending on number of devotees. Any amount of support 

from you will be of great help. 

 

We remain committed to our vision to work for the society.   

With warm regards 

Yours truly, 

 

Sd/- 

Madhabendra Mitra 

President 

South Kolkata TOREE Social and Cultural Welfare Society 
 


